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Consultation Note: 

The Private Trust Company Regulations (“the PTC Regulations”)  

 

The Anguilla Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) in collaboration with the 

Anguilla Commercial Registry has issued the first draft of the PTC Regulations for consultation.   

 

The PTC Regulations are referenced more specifically in the Business Companies Bill (now in 

consultation) Part 8, Section 141 and prescribe matters, information, particulars, and requirements 

for the registering and maintenance of private trust companies.  The PTC Regulations must 

therefore be interpreted and read as accompanying legislation to the Business Companies Bill 

referenced herein. 

 

The Commission hereby invites persons to provide comments on the first draft of the PTC 

Regulations.  Persons are invited to provide their comments no later than Friday, 4 March, 2022, 

to the Commission at sherine.brooks@afsc.ai. 
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